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The community bid farewell to former Columbia Heights Police Chief Scott Nadeau during a reception held at
the Public Safety Building on July 27.

Many residents, former and current elected officials, colleagues and members of the school district thanked
Nadeau for his leadership as Chief of Police in Columbia Heights.

Nadeau is now the Public Safety Director for the City of Maplewood. Capt. Lenny Austin became Columbia
Heights interim police chief on July 27.

Columbia Heights Interim Police Chief Lenny Austin and former Columbia Heights
Police Chief Scott Nadeau
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